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SOUTHERM ASSOCIATICN OF COUWEGES AND SCHOOLE
COMMIGSION ON COLLEGES

July 30,2018

Dr, John B. Boone

Dean of Institutional Effectiveness, Accreditation,
and Research, SACSCOC JIALO

Wake Technical Community Coliege

Southern Wake Campus

9101 Fayetteville Road

Raleigh, NC 27603-5696

Dear Dr. Boone:

Thastk you for your letter of March 6, 2018, providing notification of the closure of eight programs and
providing information concerning renaming and adding new academic credentials, effective fall 2018.

This letter will address the renaming and adding of programs. The closure of programs wiil be addressed
in a separate letter. For future submissions, pleasc provide a cover sheel in addition to the cover letter.

Re-Named Program

The name of the Associate in Applied Science degree in Accounting will be changed to the Associate in
Applied Science degree in Accounting and Finance. The degree program was renamed by the North
Carolina Community College System Office and applies to all 58 institutions. Currently enrolled students
will be allowed to complete the currently named A.A.S. program or transfer to the newly named A.A.S.
degree program in Accounting and Finance. Changes in name only of programs are not considered to be
substantive changes,

We acknowledge the information and will add it to our files.

New Certificate Programs, Effective Fall 2018

1. The new Marketing Certificate program is part of the existing A.A.S. degree in Business
Administration: Marketing.

2. The new Sales Certificate program is part of the existing A.A.S. degree in Business
Administration: Marketing.

3. The new Executive Leadership Certificate program is part of the existing A.A.S. degree in
Business Administration: General Business Administration.

4. The new Marketing Research Certificate program is part of the existing A.A.S. degree in

Business Administration: Marketing.

The new Advertising and Digital Media Certificate program is part of the existing A.A.S degree

program in Business Administration; Marketing.

6. The new Simulation Education Specialist Certificate program is part of the A.A.S. degree
program in Healthcare Simulation Technology which was approved in a letter dated March
19,2018.

7. The new Emergency Medical Science Certilicate program is part of the existing A.A.S. degree
program in Emergency Medical Science.
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None ol the above seven new programs are significantly different from programs currently offered and
will not require significant additional resources for implementation. Thus they are not considered to be
substantive changes requiring notification or approval.

We acknowledge the information and will add it to our files,

Sincprely,

Kevin W. Sightler, Ph.D,
Director of Substantive Change
KWS/ABCrefk

ce: Dr. Stephen C. Scott, President
Dr. Larry L. Earvin



